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MEMORANDUM
TO: Ron Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor and Town Board Members
FROM: Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation
DATE: March 31, 2021
SUBJECT: South East Consortium Inter-agency Agreement - 2021

Attached is the inter-agency Agreement between the South East consortium
and the Town of Harrison in the amount of $21,355.00. Request to approve
and authorize the Supervisor to execute the Agreement.



